
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th March 2022 
 

A Trip around the Pendle area. 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
In Irwell this week, students will be learning about Witches. On Thursday 17th March we would like 
to take them to Barley, then visit the Witches Galore and go for a drive around Pendle. There will 
be no cost to yourselves and we will be leaving after lunch and returning in time for them to go 
home on transport as normal. 
 
Please can you complete the consent form below if you wish for your child to attend. 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
L Gibbons 
Class Teacher 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Pendle Witches- (Return to L.Gibbons) 
 
 
Student Name: _________________________________________________             
 
 I consent for my child to go to Barley, to visit the Witches Galore and for them to experience  

different areas of Pendle.
 
 I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there has been no  

changes since September 2021. 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________ Date: ______________ 
 
 
 
 


